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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

LAS OLAS 

 TRIATHLON 

 

 

The 8th Annual Las Olas International Triathlon will take place on Sunday, March 8th 
between 6 and 11 a.m. The event will take place mostly along Fort Lauderdale Beach, 
but will also encompass portions of Oakland Park Boulevard, Bayview Drive, and East 
Sunrise Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Although Fort Lauderdale Police Department personnel will be posted along the event 
route assisting and monitoring pedestrian and vehicular traffic, anyone traveling in the 
area should anticipate moderate congestion and possible delays. 
 

Motorists will encounter intermittent road closures at the following locations: 
 

 Birch State Park Entrance 
 East Sunrise Boulevard and North State Road A1A  
 Oakland Park Boulevard between A1A and Bayview Drive 
 The southbound lane of Bayview Drive will be closed during the race portion.  All 

westbound traffic is encouraged to utilize Northeast 26th Street. 
 No northbound traffic on North State Road A1A from East Sunrise Boulevard. 

 

For more information on this event visit https://www.sunny.org/event/las-olas-
international-triathlon/29406/.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FLPD411) to stay up to date on this and other current events, crime trends, notable 
advisories, etc. 
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